
     

 

KENYA PROPERTY DEVELOPERS ASSOCIATION  

CEO BREAKFAST FORUM, TUESDAY 23RD MAY 2017 AT THE ROYAL ORCHID HOTEL, NAIROBI 

 

Theme: ‘The Effects of the Elections on the Kenyan Real Estate Environment’ 

 
DATE: Tuesday, 23rd May 2017 
VENUE: Royal Orchid Hotel, Nairobi 
TIME: 7.00am – 9.30am 

TARGET GROUP:  Senior level management representatives from developer companies, real 
estate investment firms and other building and construction sector players as well as 
professionals. 
 
The Kenya Property Developers Association will hold a CEO Breakfast Forum on Tuesday, 23rd 
May 2017 whose theme will be ‘The Effects of the Elections on the Kenyan Real Estate 
Sector’ from 7.00am to 9.30am. 
 
The aim of the forum is to analyse the key activities (political uncertainty, implementation of 
favourable policies and increased expenditure amongst others) in the economy that will 
characterize the election season and their effects on the real estate investment climate in Kenya.  
 
The speakers who will give their expectations on the effect of the activities of the 2017 elections 
on the real estate market and offer recommendations for investor consideration will emanate 
from: 

 Control Risks East Africa 
 Tatu City Ltd 
 Spearhead Africa Ltd  
 Dorion Associates and 
 Kenya Bankers Association (KBA) 

A copy of the draft program is available from the KPDA website www.kpda.or.ke.  
 
CHARGES: 
KPDA/IQSK/AAK Members: Kshs. 3, 700 (inclusive of VAT) 
Non – Members: Kshs. 5, 500 (inclusive of VAT) 
*Payments may be made to the Kenya Property Developers Association or KPDA. To receive an 
invoice, please contact the secretariat. 
ALL MEMBERS OF THE INSTITUTE OF QUANTITY SURVEYORS OF KENYA (IQSK) AND THE 
ARCHITECTURAL ASSOCIATION OF KENYA (AAK) ARE ELIGIBLE TO RECEIVE CPD POINTS FROM THE 
BOARD OF REGISTRATION FOR ARCHITECTS AND QUANTITY SURVEYORS (BORAQS). 
 
Kindly RSVP by latest Monday 22nd May 2017 with the KPDA secretariat on telephone 0737-530290 or 
0705-277787 or by email to admin@kpda.or.ke.  
 
NB: 

- Please note that registration fees once paid are non-refundable and cannot be transferred to 
cater for the cost of attending future events. 

- Participants who attend this event without an RSVP will be surcharged at the door 
- Non Members will not be allowed to participate in this event without prior payment 
- Cancellations are only refundable if the secretariat is notified on email by no later than 

Friday, 19th May 2017 
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